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MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING COMPLIANCE 
 

 
 
Background 
 
To comply with the requirements of Pennsylvania State Law. 
 
Policy 
 
The Mt. Lebanon School District will biennially and re-execute all Memorandums of 
Understanding (MOU) with the Mt. Lebanon Police Department and file a copy with the 
Pennsylvania Department of Education’s Office of Safe Schools as required by law. 
 
 
Administrative Responsibility  
 
The Superintendent will notify the Board of School Directors on a biennial basis of the 
completion of the MOU. 
 
Communication 
 
This policy shall be communicated to: 

1. All Mt. Lebanon School District Staff 
2. The Mt. Lebanon Community  

 
 
 

         Adopted April 15, 2013 


